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We will be closing to Apprentices and 
Students for 1 week; week commencing Mon. 
20th Feb. 17 for half term (1 week later than 
schools).  
 
Shears calendar of term dates and half-term 
closures are on our website –click Training 
Courses page www.shearsacademy.co.uk 
 
 

Apprentice recruitment           
 

As we know you are all well aware, the lack of new 
apprentices coming through for recruitment is 
causing a staffing problem to salons – we are 
doing all we can to generate interest in 
Hairdressing & Barbering Apprenticeship training, 
but magazine and hard copy advertising doesn’t 
seem to be working so well as social media. 
Therefore we’re asking you, our employer partners 
who use Facebook for your salon, please like (and 
even better, share) any of the Shears Academy 
posts that you like, and continue to work with us to 
promote our fabulous industry, locally, throughout 
your own salon community and social networks,                  
                                                           with thanks. 

 

www.badhandday.hse.gov.uk  

 
Graduation & Presentation Event: 
Tues. 28th March 2017 @ 7pm 

The Warren, Hayes, BR2 7AL 
 

 
    Theme: Avant-GardE 

 

“Work that is experimental, radical, or 
unorthodox, with respect to art, culture, 
and society”.  
 
Please put the date in your dairies and support 
your apprentice to show-case your salon’s Avant-
Garde work on the stage. The hour will have just 
changed, we can all enjoy a class of wine or beer 
overlooking the beautiful grounds while celebrate 
our Apprentices’ achievements and enjoy the stage 
show;  the Shears Team all look forward to seeing 
you all there!  

 

The Shears Academy team! 

                 
 

 

“We are all different so  diversity includes us all” 
 

“Thank you for choosing Shears Academy for  
your salon’s training” 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


